
The Club Cruceros treasurer Sandy Elterich resigned effective November 1, 2018.

The position of Treasurer was given to Quana Charlton

This committee has only reviewed the period since the turnover. We were advised a financial review 
was done at turnover for the period April 30, 2018 through October 31, 2018.

Turnover was at the home of Sandy Elterich on November 8, 2018.

Members present were: 
Bill Holbrook, Commodore
Quana Charlton, Incoming Treasurer
Jan St. Pierre, Secretary
Sandy Elterich, Outgoing Treasurer

All Club Cruceros cash on hand and treasury records were given to the Club Commodore by Sandy 
including the filing cabinet, the combination to the safe, and all keys.

Also included were three unpaid expenses for the month of November

Turnover


